STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES
Nashville Environmental Field Office
711 R.S. Gass Boulevard
Nashville, TN 37216
Phone 615-687-7000 Statewide 1-888-891-8332 Fax 615-687-7078

January 8, 2016

Mr. Geoffrey Hart

President - Nashville Division
Beazer Homes Nashville Division
1018 Elm Hill Pike

Nashville, TN 37210

Subject: Hillwood Subdivision
Beazer Homes - Nashville Division
Murfreesboro, Rutherford County, Tennessee
NPDES Tracking Numbers: TNR148979.02, TNR148979.03, TNR148979.04, TNR148979.05,
TNR148979.06, TNR148979.07, TNR148979.08, TNR148979.09,
TNR148979.10, TNR148979.11, TNR148979.12, TNR148979.13,
TNR148979.14

Dear Mr. Hart:

The Division of Water Resources (division) acknowledges receipt of a certified Notice of Termination on 08-
JAN-16. This form was submitted according to Section 8.1.1 of the General NPDES Permit for Discharges
of Storm Water Associated with Construction Activities (TNR100000), which requires the operator to submit
written certification that a site, or portion of a site, has been finally stabilized and all storm water discharges
associated from the construction activities that were authorized are eliminated.

If you have questions, please contact the division at your local Environmental Field Office at (615) 687-7000
or, please contact Ms. Ann Morbitt at (615) 687-7119 or by E-mail at Ann. Morbitt@tn.gov.

Environmental Program Manager

cc: Division of Water Resources, Nashville Field Office
Ms. Jean Matthews, President/CEO, Water Quality and Erosion Control of Tennessee (WQECTN),
jmatthews@wqectn.com



